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Dear Parent / Carer,  

 
In recent days, some parents have asked me if they 
are able to see the Ofsted report yet. I’m afraid, 
there is a set time period for the report to be 
compiled and checked – usually 30 working days 
after the school has seen the draft report. At 
present, we have not yet seen the final version of 
the draft report. During this time, all information is 
confidential and cannot be shared with the 
community. However, I am looking forward to 
sharing lots of the very positive feedback once I am 
allowed to. 
Last week the School Health team were able to 
immunise 130 of our children, who were so sensible 
in having the little nose spray. Hopefully, this will 
help them from becoming poorly with Flu this winter. 
There are a number of winter bugs around at the 
minute. Parent’s are always the best judge in 
deciding if their child is fit enough for school each 
morning. If a child becomes poorly while in school 
and is really struggling to concentrate, we will 
always ring home if we feel it is best for the child. 
Thank you to the children and parents who sang 
Christmas carols at the switch on of the Mobberley 
Lights at the Rajar building last Friday. Although 
early in the season, I believe it was a lovely 
occasion. Many thanks to Mrs Eadie for leading the 
choir group. 
This week we are holding our (re-arranged) parents 
evenings. We hope it is a useful opportunity to meet 
with staff to discuss how your children are working. 
Please be mindful of timings so that no parent is sat 
waiting beyond their allocated time.  
This Friday we kindly request a bottle donation for 
the PTA Christmas Fair that will be held on Friday 6th 
Dec, 3.30pm at the Mobberley Ice Cream Company 
(opposite school) this year. Friday will be an Own 
Clothes Day to help the children remember to bring 
a donation. Thank you for your support.  
 
Best wishes for the week ahead.  
Damien Stenson  
Headteacher 
 

THOUGHT FOR 
THE WEEK 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GOLDEN 
CERTIFICATE 

Reception  Truly F 
Year 1        Amelie D 
Year 2        Isabella B    
Year 3   Ted S 
Year 4   Francis G 
Year 5        Lucas L 
Year 6   Lottie W 

 

 

VIP 
Values In Practice 
Our VIP’s this week for demonstrating 

our Christian Values are:  

Reception  Chatunga M 

(Compassion) 

Year 1    Lily P (Friendship) 
Year 2    Bea Storey (Friendship) 
Year 3    Alice T (Respect) 
Year 4    Louisa T (Courage) 
Year 5    Harper M (Friendship)  
Year 6    Juliette H (Honesty)  

  

WINNING 
HOUSE 

Green -   291 

Griffin -   270 

Mallory -   227 

Wilfrid -   227 

  

Congratulations to, Green our 
winners for the week ending 
15/11/2024 

GOOD TO BE 
GREEN 

Reception  Riva P 
Year 1   Olivia W 
Year 2   Aria M 
Year 3   Ruby O 
Year 4        Charlotte W 
Year 5   Arlia M 
Year 6   Iris Wheatley 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

18/11/2024 

ATTENDANCE 
Reception – 100% 
Year 1 – 96.67% 
Year 2 – 96.21% 
Year 3 – 96.13% 

Year 4 – 97.50%  

Year 5 – 90.36% 

Year 6 – 92.50% 

Congratulations to Year R our 

class winners in Key Stage One 

and, Year 4 our Key Stage Two 

winners. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Our School Mission is inspired by Matthew 7:7 

“Ask and it will be given to you; seek and you will find; 
knock, and the door will be opened to you.” 

 

 

 
     Christ Jesus, we 
know that one day you 
will come again.  

Help us to be ready 
when the time comes.  

Amen. 



     

     

Upcoming Schedule of Events 
 

  

W/C 18/11/2024 

18/11/2024 Parents Evening (R-Y6) 

18/11/2024  Years 5 & 6 Netball 

1911/2024 Football Squad  Training Yr 3 & 4 

8.00am – 8.45am 

19/11/2024 Drumming Lessons 

19/11/2024  WFA After School Football 

19/11/2024 Year 3 & 4 Netball Training after 

school 

19/11/2024 Parents Evening (R-Y6) 

20/11/2024 Music4Life Piano/Keyboard 

lessons 

20/112024 Tag Rugby Years 3-6 

20/11/2024 Young Voices 3.30pm 

20/11/2024 Football Squad Training Yr 5 & 6 

8.00am – 8.45am 

20/11/2024 Parents Evening Y3 Only 

21/11/2024 Y5/6 Girls Football Tournament pm 

21/11/2024 Lunchtime Girls Football Juniors 

21/11/2024 Multi Sports session Y5 & 6 

22/11/2024 Art Club 3.30pm-4.30pm in Year  

2211/2024 Music for Life Guitar  lessons 

22/11/2024 OWN CLOTHES DAY -Bottle Bola 

Donations Xmas Fair 

 

 

 

W/C 25/11/2024 

25/11/2024 Years 5 & 6 Netball 

26/11/2024 Football Squad Training Yr3 & 4 

8.00am – 8.45am 

26/11/2024 Drumming Lessons 

26/11/2024 Year 3 & 4 Netball Training After 

school 

26/11/2024 WFA After School Football Y1-6  

27/11/2024 Reception Stay & Play Phonics 

8.45-9.30am 

27/112024 Music4life Piano/Keyboard lessons 

27/11/2024 Tag Rugby Years 3 - 6 

27/112024 Young Voices 3.30pm 

27/11/2024 Football Squad Training Yr5 &6 

8.00am – 8.45am 

28/11/2024 Multi Sports  Session Years 3 & 4 

28/11/2024 Lunchtime Girls Football Juniors 

29/11/2024 Art Club 3.30-4.40pm in Year  

29/112024 Music for Life guitar lessons 

29/11/2024 St Bedes Football Friendlies  

29/11/2024 OWN CLOTHES DAY -Chocolate 

Donations Xmas Fair 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acts of Kindness 
 

Thank you to the following 
children who have made such a 
positive difference to people in 

our school by being kind to 
others.  

 
Marco L 
Ruby B 
Bodhi P 
Erin C 
Edie L 

Winnie M 
Alexander M 

Anais D 
Leo L 

Harry L 
Elliot S 

Henry G 
Charlie K 
Alessia L 

 

 
 

 
Mathematician of The Week 

 

Reception Harris O 
Year 1    Chloe S 
Year 2    Lexie R 
Year 3    Teddy S 
Year 4    Freddie G 
Year 5     Noah M-W 
Year 6     Felicity N 

 

             
 

 

 

Notices! 

 

Are you missing a Gilet? 

We have in school an 

unclaimed red Timerland gilet 

size XS. 

If its yours please contact the 

school office. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

                  PLEASE NOT 

Girls who have football on Thursday 

lunchtime MUST get changed into 

sports clothing and have their own 

shin pads, football socks and boots. 

They will not be allowed to go out if 

they do not have a FULL change of 

clothes – including underwear, bring 

a towel too, when the field is wet 

and muddy.  

 

Footballers also attending squad 

training please bring a towel and a 

bag for muddy kit. 

 

Snack Money 

Please make sure you send your 

child (Juniors) in with a variety of 

change for their snack payment.  

 

                           MOPS 

If your child is participating in an 

after - school club, a sporting event 

or on a trip, please notify Mrs 

Norbury if you DO NOT need them 

to got to MOPS that day/week. 

Thank you 

 

 
 

 

 


